
Monday April 22 -- ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

• Attention recreational frisbee players; we will meet by outdoor 
classroom at 2:30, come dressed to play. 
All are welcome! 
 

• The Black Students’ Alliance is meeting today at lunch in room 154.  We 
need to take our yearbook photo today!  Want to be in the photo?  Make 
sure you are there by 11 am please.  
 

• Only three days left to buy spring fling tickets. Don't miss out on the 
lights and the party on May 10th. 
 

• Attention softball players! We are going to have one more tryout this 
Wednesday at 2:30pm in the back gym. See you there! 
 

• The Junior Girls Soccer practice will end at 3:45 today. 
The knitting club will meet tomorrow at lunch in room 181. Everyone 
welcome. 
 

• Baseball Baseball Baseball  
Tryouts will continue tomorrow at Georgian college field right after 
school.   If you’re unable to make this final tryout please find Mr. Broley 
Webb Knott or Kucharski today or tomorrow. 
 

• All mountain bike team members (or those that want to be part of the 
team), there is a MANDATORY meeting at lunch tomorrow in room 221. 
Be there at 10:45. Tuesday. Mountain bikers. Room 221. 

 

 
 
 



• Attention Track and Field Athletes - Reminder that all Forms and 
payment are available through School Cash Online. Students MUST 
have these forms completed in order to compete at our first meet next 
Tuesday. This is due Friday April 26th, this Friday April 26th or you will 
not be able to attend the first meet.  
 

• The Prom cat tiger hunt is on today. If you locate 1 of the 2 tiger pics that 
say "Prom Cat" on them, take it to the office so that you can claim your 
free prom ticket. The tickets are now on sale for $70 on school cash 
online . Each grade 12 student can purchase up to 2 tickets. Guest 
forms are available in the main office. If you are bringing someone who 
does not attend Eastview, this will have to be filled out before you can 
pick up your ticket for them on ticket day after the May Long weekend. 
 

• Junior Boys rugby players are excused at 1:00 today for their first league 
game at 2:30 at Georgian field. Because it will be a beautiful day, you all 
may want to stay to watch the senior game at 4 as well. 
 

• Attention all DECA and Business club members. We will be meeting 
Tuesday at lunch in room 160 to review stock challenge and organize the 
next DECA participants. Lunch will be provided.  
Any questions should be directed to Ms. Sander or Mr. Alexander, 
 

• Hey Wildcats!! Interested in helping out in our community? Students in 
the Challenge and Change class are holding a donation drive in the 
guidance office for the Women at Redwood Park Communities! To learn 
more, keep an eye out for posters around the school.  
 

• Good morning - just a heads' up that the Library will be closed this week 
all day on Wednesday and Thursday for SHSM First Aid Training. Please 
plan accordingly! Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 


